
 

Memo 
To: Connecticut Police Chiefs Association  

From: OPM Criminal Justice Policy & Planning Division  

Date: 2/5/2015 

Re: JAG Violent Crime Prevention (VCP) Grant Program Announcement  

Police Chiefs Association,  
 
It was a pleasure meeting with you to discuss the JAG Violent Crime Prevention (VCP) 
Grant program.  The primary purpose of the grant is to assist local police departments with 
preventing violent crime and improving public safety. 
 
The Office of Policy Management is requesting assistance from the Connecticut Police 
Chiefs Association in distributing grant program documents and instructions.  
 
Please distribute to local Police Chiefs the attached PDF document, which includes the 
following guidance and instructions:  
 

 JAG VCP Announcement:  Summary of purpose areas and eligible use of funds. 
 Grant Instructions:  How to submit a proposal to OPM. 
 Grant Timeline: Deadlines and key action steps. 
 Eligible Expenses 

 
In addition, please distribute the JAG VCP Allocation Chart which identifies the grant 
award available to each municipality: 
 

  JAG VCP Allocation Chart:  List of allocation for each municipality. 
 
Please note:  Going forward, all grant documents, forms and instructions will be posted to 
the CJPPD web site at this address:  
http://www.ct.gov/opm/cwp/view.asp?a=4722&Q=560282&PM=1&opmNav=| 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Attachments 


